DISTRICT 41's PBeel SUMMER CAMP

TuLy 19, 20, 2), 26, 23, AND 28 9:00-1:00"

AT HADLEY TuNioRr HicH

Campers will propose and develop a plan meant to address the colony collapse of the honeybee.
District 41 staff will lead campers through a variety of teambuilding activities, nature explorations,
and outdoor experiences. Projects as part of the PBL will require the campers to get outside and
explore the many contributions honeybees make to our environment, our agriculture, and our
outdoor aesthetic. Participants will take a field experience requiring transportation (provided).

Registration and payment are due to your child’s school office by MAY 2, 2016. If you have any
questions, contact any of the PBL coaches: Hillary Shumate (hshumate@d41.org), Christina Kellam

(ckellam@d41.org), Sarah Rodriguez (srodriguez@dé41.org), or Kayla Wheeler (kwheeler@d41.org).

Please mail or drop off the registration form at your child’s home school office. Please make checks
for $175.00 payable to District 41. Scholarships are available. Please contact Karen Carlson at
630.534.7238.

Student Name; Birthdate:

Home School: Current Grade Level: Phone Number:

Emergency contact name & phone number:

Name of Parent/Guardian who will pick up/drop off student (transportation to/from Hadley will not
be provided by the District.):

Within our PBL summer camp, we are planning a field experience to Kline Creek Farm, part of the
Forest Preserve District of DuPage County. More details will follow as we get closer to camp dates.
There is no additional cost for this field experience.

Students should bring a sack lunch every day. We will provide a daily snack. Please list any food
allergies that your child has so we can best prepare for his or her needs:

If your child has any seasonal allergies or medical needs we should be aware of, please list them
here:

T-Shirt Size (circleone): S M L
Students are also encouraged to bring a water bottle, sunscreen, a hat/sun visor, and bug spray.

HAPPY GAHPER




